
       
  

       

 

   

   

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
Bo Caldwell, Superintendent 

Notice of School Visit 

September 4, 2019 

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will visit 

Etowah Elementary School, which is located at 320 Etowah School 

Road, Etowah, North Carolina, on Wednesday, September 4, 2019, 

beginning at 12:00 p.m. 

This is not a business session; therefore, no official Board action will be 

taken. 

Bo Caldwell, Ed. S., Superintendent  

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 


